
Dear Lakedell Families,

I hope that February finds you well! This month, following our theme of trust, honesty and goal-
setting, we will focus on the values of Love and Understanding and the power that Random Acts
of Kindness can have. Students will be helping create buttons to share with our Y.A.L. theme to
spread the message that You Are Loved! Each student was given the opportunity to create a
paper button sample to enter into our contest for the best design in each grade. We will create
the winner’s design for each grade level. Personally, I think they are all great and can’t wait to
see students wearing the final products!

Students from Grades 4 through 6 were excited to show their skills when participating in the
WRPS Sports Council Basketball Tournaments! Grade 1/2s come back from swimming sharing
what they have learned! Thank you again to all volunteers and the Lakedell Parent Fundraising
Committee that allow us to have these activities free of charge!

February is shaping up to be another busy month ahead with Progress Reports published on
February 5th and scheduled Parent Teacher Interviews to follow later in the day. We view you
as critical partners in educating your children. If you are unavailable and would like an
interview, please do reach out to classroom teachers as that can be arranged. You should also
have received a survey and invitation to participate in a second opportunity for consultation
about school consolidation within WRPS occurring as a drop-in format on February 13th from 5-
7pm. Finally there will be a Parent Council and Fundraising Meeting on February 6th at 4pm.
Babysitting is provided. Please do check our school calendar as well as there are many other
student activities happening this month! Skiing, Edmonton Symphony Orchestra & Bowling for
the Grades 3-6, while the Grade 1-2 class continues to hone their swimming expertise. We end
the month with our assembly recognizing Pink Shirt Day. 

As always, please do let me know if you have any feedback, concerns, or questions.

Sincerely,

Stacey Fiveland, Lakedell School Principal
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Parent Council & Fundraising Committee

Your ideas and opinions matter!

There is a Parent Council &
Fundraising Committee

meeting on February 6th at
4:00 pm. 

All are invited to attend!
Babysitting is provided.

We hope you can join us! Please share with fellow parents and friends!

You can find a volunteer spot by checking out positions at the following url:
https://volunteersignup.org/KF4TH

We are also seeking donations for raffles, door prizes, silent auction , bake sale items.  If you 
have any of these items, reach out to your school rep.  or to westof5thpokerrun@gmail.com

Please spread the word on your own social media channels to encourage people to register and
get involved by sharing the West of the 5th Posts. 



Scholastic Book Fair

Cats ONLY (grade 4-6)
When: March 1-3, 2024

Edmonton Expo Centre
Times TBD

The Pigeon Lake Lynx cheer teams will be making
their debut appearances at their first ever competition

this month!  There is also 2 other competitions in
March. If able, please make the trip to show your

support! Let’s Go Lynx!

When: February 17th, 2024
Kits (grade 1-3) performance at 3:15pm*

cats (Grades 4-6) performance at 3:55pm*
Where: Morinville Leisure Centre

Tickets will be sold at the venue for $15 per person. 
All children 2 and under at no charge, however,

they must sit on someone’s lap as seating is limited.

Times subject

 to change

When: March 15-16, 2024
For cats and Kits

West Edm Mall
Times TBD
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February has arrived!!!  We have Valentine’s Day, Family Day and Pink
Shirt Day to celebrate this month.  These days all have something in

common….KINDNESS and CARING!!!

Here are 8 ways that we can show kindness and caring to our family
members, friends and special people in our community.  Practice them

this month,  See how your actions have a ripple effect and spread
kindness and caring to others.

Be a team player!  Work together and cheer each other on.
Do nice things for others without expecting anything in return.

Offer to help when you see someone having a hard time.
Show appreciation, let your family and friends know how much you care

about them.
Help clean up, even if it’s a mess you didn’t make.

Give your full attention when someone is sharing their idea or story with
you.

Enjoy each other,  make time to spend with family and friends.
Sharing in Caring, share what you have, whether it’s your knowledge,

ideas, story, games or toys.  We can have more fun if we share.

If you would like support from the FSL program, please contact Ms.
Kandice at kandice.wynia@wrps11.ca.

Ms. Kandice’s  Korner
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